
Hello first grade families! I can’t believe that 
summer is coming soon!! This week, we’ll be focusing 

on both review and final assessments to see how 
much each student has grown. As we wrap up, we’ll 

also be celebrating their accomplishments with 
some fun end-of-year activities. We will be having an 

end of the year party on June 3rd! If you are able 
please bring a yummy snack or drink to celebrate!

Thank you for all you do and have a wonderful 
weekend!  

Here are our focuses of next week;  
Bible: Pleasing God

Reading: End of the year review
 Math: End of the year review 

Writing: Nonfiction
Science: Testiing and end of year fun!

Spelling: None
Phonograms: None

May 26 - Memorial Day – 
Campus is closed. 

May 30 - Donuts for dads. 

June 3 - End of Year Awards 
Assembly. 

End of the year party!!

June 4 - Field Day – Last Day 
of School 12:00 Dismissal.

“So that you may live a life worthy of the Lord and please him in  
every way: bearing fruit in every good work, growing in the  

knowledge of God. ”
- Colossians 1:10

Please be sure to send a coat or  
hoodie with your child for recess.  

Though it is getting warm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
and sunny, our first recess is in  

the mornings, when it is still chilly!

Please refrain from sending in nut  
products, as we have students on  
campus with a life-threatening  
allergy. We appreciate your help  
with keeping all students safe!

Fun in First Grade 

Events Bible Verse 

News from Miss Bowser
 and Miss Erickson

Reminders 

May 26th-30th


